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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: NHS App development to be discussed by IT Group; Hear about our work at the Pharmacy Show; Research strategy survey
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			NHS App development and IT supplier engagement discussed at CP ITG meeting
Work to improve prescription tracking through the NHS App and to open up the IT supplier market for pharmacies are among the topics under consideration by the Community Pharmacy IT Group (CP ITG) ahead of its Autumn meeting.

The CP ITG has highlighted a number of important developments in pharmacy technology to be aware of as well as inviting pharmacy teams to take part in the NHS App pilot, provide feedback on IT matters, and contribute to improving pharmacy IT.
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			Countdown to the Pharmacy Show 2025: Learn more about our work to secure a sustainable future for the sector
Pharmacy professionals are encouraged to come and hear about Community Pharmacy England's work at the Pharmacy Show next month.

Through polling, regional workshops, and input from other pharmacy bodies, Community Pharmacy England has been gathering valuable insights into funding priorities and future directions for the sector. We're continuing these vital conversations at this year's Pharmacy Show, taking place on 12th – 13th October at the NEC Birmingham.

Attendees will hear from our CEO, Janet Morrison and members of our policy team across a variety of sessions covering topics such as the 10 Year Plan, integrated neighbourhood teams, and hub and spoke. Pharmacy owners and their teams are also invited to visit us at stand #H55 to ask questions and explore our work in more detail.

Register now and find us at the Show









		






			Help develop the UK Pharmacy Research Strategy: Deadline extended
The UK Pharmacy Research Advisory Group (PRAG) has extended the feedback deadline for responding to its draft UK Pharmacy Research Strategy to 11.59 pm, Friday 26th September 2025.

The strategy aims to strengthen research leadership and embed research across pharmacy practice. PRAG are particularly interested to hear from those who are not yet active in research.

Access the survey
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